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I feel very strongly that marriage is between a man and a woman, for life.  
 
Marriage between a man and a woman only, gives the best balance for the rights of the child to a safe 
and moral up bringing in our society today. Marriage laws and definitions should not be changed or 
tampered with.   
 
Last year parliament voted 2 to 1 to preserve the definition of marriage, it is a waste of parliamentary 
time and resources to be revisiting this issue again, on account of a minority group.  
I have been married for 25 years and we successfully raised 4 children, so feel that I am qualified to 
support my claims. 
 
The Australian Parliament has responded to the majority of its constituents by already addressing this 
issue, and voting to keep marriage laws as they stand, and have stood strongly since their inception, 
so please stop wasting parliamentary resources, our taxes, by continuing to revisit this issue. Leave 
marriage as it stands. 


